
Dear [full name] 

This is an important notice from the Federal Court of Australia, which requires your 

attention before 5 May 2025. Do not ignore this notice. 

The notice concerns a class action against Commonwealth Financial Planning Limited 

(CFP), Financial Wisdom Limited (FWL), Colonial Mutual Life Assurance Society Limited, 

(Commlnsure or CMLA) and AIA Australia Limited (AlAA). The class action relates to 

insurance advice provided by employees or authorised representatives of CFP and FWL 

between 21 August 2014 to 21 August 2020 (Relevant Period). lf you wish to participate 

in this class action you should register your interest here: 

comminsureclassaction.enterclaim.com. 

You are receiving this notice because you or your superannuation fund held a life, TPD or 

income protection policy issued by Commlnsure during the period 21 August 2014 and 

21 August 2020 and may have had a financial adviser give you advice about that insurance 

policy. 

This means that you may be a group member who is affected by this class action. 

To access the notice, please CLICK HERE. 

You should read the notice carefully and follow the instructions contained within it as it may 
affect your legal rights. It will help you to determine whether you are a group member 

and, if so, what your options are. 

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact the CommInsure Class Action 

Member Assistance Team on +61 3 9908 8909 or email 

comminsureclassaction@enterclaim.com. 

For more information, please visit Shine Lawyers webpage: shine.com.au/cbaclassaction or 

webpage: comminsureclassaction.enterclaim.com. 
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